

Sprague Elementary School June 2017

Mrs. Bakewell, Principal

Ms. Carpentieri, Vice Principal

Vision Statement

Our vision is for children to learn in a caring environment in which they are held to high expectations and supported academically, behaviorally and socially so all students can reach their greatest potential.

Mission Statement

Our mission at Sprague School is to provide each student a high quality education that supports the development of lifelong learners. We support student achievement as we focus on student performance data to continually improve upon teaching to meet the needs of all children. We value the importance of parental involvement as we strive to maintain a safe environment that fosters respectful and responsible students who will become productive members of our community.

Dear Families -

Please encourage your child to read over the summer months and complete the reading log as part of the Governor's Summer Reading Challenge. Visiting the library can be a fun family outing throughout the summer. Wishing you and your family a safe and relaxing summer!

Mrs. Diane Bakewell

June Calendar of Events

June 6	Career Day for students
June 7	Spring Concert 12:45 pm
June 8	Kindergarten Orientation 9:00 am
June 16	PreK 4 Celebration 9:00 am
June 16	Grade 5 Luncheon 12:45 pm
June 19	Kindergarten Celebration 9:30 am
June 21	Early Dismissal - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
August 28	First Day of School



Early Dismissal ~ School Hours

Kindergarten-Grade 5 8:05 am - 12:35 pm Pre-Kindergarten 7:50 am - 11:20 am Please mark your calendar - the first day of school for the 2015-2016 school year is Monday, August 28th.



Congratulations to the following students who had their art work displayed at the Mattatuck Museum.

We are so proud of you!

Amare Parker, Kindergarten

Dara Cabrera, Grade 3

Idalys Juaquin, Grade 3

News from the Parent Liaison

Thank you for attending Sprague's Community Outreach event on Tuesday May 23^{rd} @ Waterville Park. I hope everyone enjoyed the nice weather at the park, as well as the free books for summer reading giving courtesy of PAL. I hope everyone took advantage of the information that was available to all, thanks to the local agencies that were present during this event. Thanks to Frankie's Hot Dogs for a great job accommodating all our families courtesy of Title I funds.

Our school collects Box Tops. Please make sure you cut them out and send to school with your child. As the school's Parent Liaison, I'll be more than happy to assist you with any questions or concerns throughout the school year.

Many thanks for your continues support,

Have a great summer and we will see you back to school on Monday, August 28th, 2017! Vjollca Demirali

Parent Liaison, Parent Liaison Sprague Elementary School vdemirali@waterbury.k12.ct.us

Main Office (203) 574-8189 Direct Line (203) 346-3916



Around the School

Mrs. Brady, School Nurse As the end of the school year gets closer, please be aware that notices will be going home reminding parents to pick up students' medication by June 21st @ 12:00 P.M. Also, 5th grade parents should send in either a note with a date for their child's 6th grade physical appointment, or if completed, the physical paper work. Any questions, please do not hesitate to call the nurse @ 203-574-8324. Thank you and have a great summer.

Pre-K - Mrs. Hanas, Mrs. O'Leary, Mrs. Baker, Ms. Lokites Where has the time gone? June is here! It has been a wonderful year with our students. We worked very hard learning our alphabet, numbers, colors, and patterns. We would like to thank the parents for their support and wonderful help throughout the year. On behalf of our students we would like to say: KINDERGARTEN HERE WE COME! We wish our students the best of luck and success next year in Kindergarten!

Grade 4 - Ms. Goderre, Mrs. Lombardi, Ms. Lane As we approach the end of the school year, we would like to thank you for your support this year. We want to wish all our students and their families a safe and happy summer! Enjoy.

Mrs. Ellington, Mrs. Robinson, Mrs. McGee, Mrs. Napolitano Summer is quickly approaching. Make sure your child continues to read! Research tells us that children who do not read over the summer, fall behind 2 months in reading over the summer! One way to support your child this summer is to enroll him/her in the Silas Bronson Library Summer Reading Program. Please visit their website at www.bransonlibrary.org/kids.

Students of the Month - May

<u>Kindergarten</u>

Ms. Bedell - Jayden Velez Mrs. Maghini - Yandel Boria

Mr. Giammatteo - Cherish Jackson-Brown

Ms. Stasaitis - Destiny Aquino

Grade 2

Mrs. Hirbour - Ahijah Smallwood Mrs. Horan - Noah Cloatre Ms. Kaminsky - Jaevonn Anthony

Grade 4

Mrs. Goderre - Angel Rivera Ms. Lane - Litzy Aquino Mrs. Lombardi - Serenity Murphy

Grade 1

Ms. Albino - Christian Hernandez Mrs. Cianfagna - Jandiel Diaz Mrs. Martinez - Nathan Ramos Ms. Newman - James Legasse

Grade 3

Mrs. Boucher - Cameron Alvarado Mrs. Olson - Jalyssa Magris Mrs. Pascale - Armando Santiago-Flores

Grade 5

Mrs. Grazdhani – Kevin Alexandre Mr. Smith – Jaysha Nunez

